
Our Week In Reception 
Friday 21st September 2018 

What have we been learning? 

This week we are really excited to be in our brand new building! We have had so much fun exploring 

our indoor and outdoor areas and having a look around the rest of the school.  

In class we have looked at another famous artist called Picasso, we had a go at making our own       

Picasso style portraits. We looked carefully at the different patterns, shapes and colours we could use. 

We also had to remember to muddle the faces up a bit so that it looked like Picasso’s.  

Tuesday was a really windy day so we decided to make some kites! We thought carefully about how to 

make our kites and then we took them outside to see if they would fly. It was great fun! 

Just a few reminders… 

Thank you to all those who have already brought in PE kits, the children will be doing PE on Tuesdays 

and Thursdays. Each child will need a pair of wellies, we’ve seen lots coming in already, the cold, wet 

weather is setting in!  

As we are a healthy school we offer water and milk for the children at snack time, if you provide your 

child with a bottle it must have water in it, not juice.  

Our Harvest Festival Assembly is on Friday 28th September, please have a look in your cupboards and 

donate any canned and non-perishable items that you can spare. Thank you! 

Home learning task: 

Over the next couple of weeks we will be sending  home a ‘Chatterbox Bag’ with your child. Talk to 

your child about what they would like to put in their chatterbox bag and return it to school. There is a list 

of ideas on the bag to help you choose items. We will then look, as a class, at the contents of their bag 

so your child can talk about their likes, interests and home life with their friends and adults at school. 


